
Santa’s Grotto Friday 2nd December 

We are very lucky at Abingdon because Santa and his Elf have made time in 

their busy schedule to pop into our Christmas Fair and meet some of our lovely 

children!!!!!! 

 

It is a bookable event and is ‘first come first served’ – once it is sold out 

unfortunately we cannot add any more sessions and we will not be able to 

accept any on the day. 

Santa will be having a meet and greet in a small group of 15 children at a time. 

He will chat to them all and give them a gift. Once you have booked please 

ensure you arrive early for your slot. The Grotto will be in the Year 1 

classrooms.   

3.30 – 3.50 -15 slots available  

3.50 – 4.10 – 15 slots available  

4.10 – 4.30 – 15 slots available  

4.30 – 4.50 – 15 slots available  

 

£3 per child with a small gift – please book your slot on School Spider  

 


